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Hannah More Newsletter 

 
Reception: Yahya and Luqman 

Year 1:  Lucas and Billie-Rae 

Year 2:  Muscab and Ella-Mae 

Year 3:  Sahra and Mohamed S 

Year 4:  Cisman and Yusuf 

Year 5:  Sakariye and Zakaria  

Year 6:  Mouhamed G and Izaiah 

Dear all 

Happy New year - and welcome back to school. It has been a positive start to the 
term and it has been lovely to hear news from children and from staff about the 
break. 

Thank you to those parents who came to our SRE meeting this week. Discussions 
were both positive and constructive - thank you for your input and your support. 

We welcome Miss Mahmood in Year 2 this term. She is planning to meet all 
parents with children in 2EC after school on Tuesday. Please make sure you book a 
time to meet with her. We also welcome Mr Rossetti, who is teaching all our P.E 
classes for this term. 

A new set of after-school cubs will start next week. You can sign up online for 
these. I know lots of parents have now got to grips with the online booking 
system, so please ask a friend if you need help! Alternatively the office can 
support you with this. Homework clubs will also start up again next week and I 
know our parent courses are also getting underway. 

We are working towards becoming a healthier school and will be introducing new 
guidelines about healthy drinks in school. Many ‘juice’ drinks contain much more 
sugar than children should be consuming. We will bring you more news about this 
next week. 

Best wishes, 

Sue Ramsay,  

Headteacher. 





Mondays 9.00-11.00 Apple Tots!  Parent and toddler group 

£1 per session. Messy play, stories,  

songs, snacks for children and adults!   

Mondays 3.15-4.00  Family Reading in the Hub 

Come along to The Hub to borrow books  

and read together after school.  

Tuesdays 9.15 -11.15  Help Your Child with Maths  

For people who don’t have a level 2 qualification. 

Enrol on Tuesday 15th January. 

Wednesdays 9.00 -10.00 Conversation Club - Improve your English     

                                          Practise your speaking and listening skills.  

                                          Drop in any week!   Restarts 16 January. 

Thursdays 9.15 -11.15    ESOL Class 

                                    Pre-entry / Entry 1 level   

Small ESOL group for pre-entry level learners. 

Fridays 9.15 -11.45        Mindful Parenting - NOW FULLY BOOKED! 

Feel more confident about being a parent and manage stress and 

frustration. 12 week course that is starting on 25th January.  

Fridays 9.30-10.30  Mums’ fitness - netball  

Ladies only, runs after assembly in the sports hall.  

We will run one session on 18th, then restart  

after Mindful Parenting. 



Year 3 swimming  - Thursday mornings 

14 - 18 January  - SRE Week 

Thursday 24 January - Parent Open Morning  

Friday 1 February  - Hannah More’s Birthday  

Wednesday 6 February  - Parents’ Voice 

Thursday 14  February - Year 4 Performance  

Last Day of Term 3  is the 15 February  

16  - 24 February - Half  Term Week  

25 February  School closed for staff training 

 

 

 

Thursday  17th  January  

BUILD-A-BURGER  

Census Lunch   

Beef Or Quorn Burgers 

with a selection of 

toppings. 

Chocolate Brownie & Fruit 

for dessert 

PARENTS of Year 2 Enormous Crocodiles: Please make sure you 
book an appointment time to meet with Miss Mahmood on 
Tuesday 15th January from 3:15 - 6:00pm.  Miss Mahmood will 
have  a sign up sheet in the playground on Monday. 


